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Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. W. Williams, Jr.

Vice President, Nuclear
Energy Department

P.-0. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

--

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORTNOS.50-25d/83-38AND50-251/83-38

Thank 'you for your response of February 21, 1984, to our Notice of Violation
issued on January 9 and 20, 1984, concerning activities conducted under NRC
Operating License Nos. DPR-31 and DPR-41. We have evaluated your response and
found that it meets the requirenents of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the
implementation of your corrective actions during future inspections.

As the result of a telephone conversation on March 29, 1984, between S. A. Elrod
of my staff and Mr. K. N. Harris of your staff, it is our understanding that a
supplemental response will be submitted to address the corrective actions taken
as requested by paragraph 4 of our January 9 and 20,1984 letters.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.
' Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

DAVID M. VERRELLI

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: K. H... Harris, Manager of Nuclear
Operations

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Florida
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